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From: Les Pennington <lp@wasatch-environmental.com>
To: Bruce Hagans <bhagans@utah.gov>
Date: 8/9/2007 3:05 PM
Subject: Release at Top Stop in Gunnison

Bruce,

I've just received a call from Wind River Petroleum.  They have had a 
serious release at their facility in Gunnison (15 South Main).  An 
overnight tank test showed a "large" loss.  The leaking tank has been 
emptied.  There "may" be a report of gasoline odor in a basement across 
the street.

The station is not profitable and considering this problem, they plan to 
close the station.  We would like to remove the tanks as soon as 
possible, and remove any free product and impacted soil as deemed necessary.

Please consider this as a report of a release and let me know who will 
be the DERR project manager.

Thanks,

Les


